
APPENDIX 1 
 
 
 

Extract from the Minutes of the Regulatory Committee  
 

Dated 23 April 2008 
 
 

At this point Mr A Davis and Mr RS While left the Chamber during 
consideration of the following matter and Mr AN Deane, Vice-Chairman 
took the Chair. 

 
15. Commons Act 2006: Application for the Registration of a Town 

Green or Village Green – Land at Beech Grove, Trowbridge  At the 
beginning of the item the Committee received statements from the 
following members of the public expressing their views in relation to the 
application to which the Chairman responded: 

 
 Ms Mary Tate, Solicitor, Veale Wasbrough – acting for West Wiltshire 

District Council 
 Mr Eli Manasseh – a resident of Westbury 
 
 The Committee also received a statement from Mr John Follows, 

Property & Commercial Services Manager, West Wiltshire District 
Council sent via Veale Wasbrough and written statements from Mr 
Derek Adams, Chairman of College Estate Residents’ Association, Mr 
David Powell, Mr Paul Ellis, Mr John Ellis, Ms Sheila Ellis, Mr David 
Meaden and Mr Rolie Clere – local residents. 

 
 The Committee then considered the detail of a report by the Head of 

Legal & Democratic Services.  On hearing the views of Mr JB Osborn, 
as local member and after discussion, 

 
 Resolved:  To refer the application to a non-statutory local inquiry 

and to request the Inspector to make a recommendation to this 
Committee on the application. 

 
 Mr A Davis and Mr RS While thereupon returned to the Chamber and 

Mr A Davis took the Chair.   
 

 

 

 


